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HECKMONDWIKE

Welcome from the Head

Dear Parents/Carers

Welcome back to the new school year at Heckmondwike Grammar School. | do hope whatever
you have been doing, you have had a lovely summer and have managed to get some time together
as a family. Isn’t it just typical we have the warmest part of the year, the week we go back to
work!

You will see in the attached information, we have had a fabulous year in both GCSE and A levels.
Our GCSE results are a new record for the school, despite the government’s reduction of high
grades, post covid. At A level we have had even more students entering the high calibre Russell
group universities, including a proportion of students going to Oxford or Cambridge, which is
more than double the rate of our post 16 competitors.

With this level of success, we are entering the new year with great excitement and optimism, with
a fantastic year planned for lessons, extra-curricular clubs, House events and an ever growing
number of school trips.

Despite the annual sadness of saying goodbye to our departing year 13 students, we are
particularly delighted to welcome our new year 12 students, many of whom have come through
the school, but are joined by equally enthusiastic and aspirant students from other schools,
all eager to learn and make the most of our provision. At our youngest end of the school, we
welcome our new year 7 students, resplendent in their new, quite rightly oversized, brown
blazers. It is always a pleasure to start
the 7 year journey with them and we
look forward to some wonderful times
ahead.

Thank you once again for your very
loyal support of all that we do at
the school. As we have frequently
reflected, between school, parents
and students, we are very much a team
and because of this mutual support,
we have together become quite an
impressive force. Having said that,
you know we are always looking for
further ways to improve, so please do
let us know, initially through your son .
or daughter’s form teacher, if you have Gl E

any suggestions. :

k,

My best wishes to you all.
Yours faithfully
Peter Roberts

Headteacher
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GCSE RESULTS 2023

Congratulations to all our students
on achieving outstanding GCSE
results again this year :
e 74% of grades were awarded at grade 7 or . "
above, and of these 40% were grade 9
* 672 grades awarded were grade 9
* 92 students with ten or more 9-7 grades ﬁ
" # 140 students witn eight or more 9-7 gradss
e 178 students with five or more 9-7 grades
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TAXI Share Plea

Calling parents’ of Year 7 students
who are interested in sharing a
taxi to/from school with Year 7
student Rifa Sami (7H1). Father
states “We live in Wortley, Leeds
(LS12 4DD) and are looking for
co-passengers who resides near
our area.”

Anyone interested please email the parent direct, using the details below.

Name: Sami Mohammed,

Email: mksamiuddin@gmail.com T HAN K YO U

Mobile: 07872995569
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FRI14
SCHOOL
CLOSES 2.15PM

MON 18
SCHOOL CLOSED
ENTRANCE
EXAM

WED 20
LAUNCH OF HOUSE
DANCE

Full details from
Head of House
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THURS 21
YEAR 11

INFORMATION
EVENING

booking open now

bbb

THURS 28
YEAR 12
INFORMATION
EVENING

XYXY.

MON 25 - WED 26
YEAR 7 GROUP1
BEWERLEY
PARK

cletails next week

T1110

FRI 29-SUN 1
SILVER DofE
TRIP

XXXY

WED 26 - FRI 29
YEAR 7 GROUP 2
BEWERLEY
PARK

YYYY

Coming up October
Girls House Nethball
Yr9 Information Evening
GCSE English Information
Evening
Yr 12 Information Evening
6th Form Open Evening
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